Dear Parents of Silver Door Students,

We hope you had a great long weekend and an amazing Fourth of July! The children were so anxious to share with us all the fun activities they did like swimming in the pool, eating some delicious food, and their personal favorite watching the fireworks.

This week was a short week but the learning never stops! Our STEM activity had to do with water. We did two boxes, the first box was "Keep the Rain Out." Students had to work together to build a house with different roofs. One roof was plastic, the other was soft and the children poured water over it to see if the rain made it into the house. We later spoke about why some roofs were better than others and spoke about engineers who have jobs to make houses. The second STEM box we used was "Stay Afloat." Students built different size rafts to see if it can hold 2, 3, and 4 different people for 20 seconds. They spoke about how they planned it out, how they created it, and how it was tested.

The art activities for this week were all about 4th of July and summer! We created a beautiful glitter butterfly mosaic, made a popsicle picture frame, made cute friendship bracelets, and even had a playground scavenger hunt! We talked about some fun things we do in the summer like go to the zoo, the beach, eat popsicles, and go for walks. All the kids agreed that summer has to be their favorite season.

We hope you have a great weekend,

Ms. Adriana and Mrs. Wanda